
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You 
Greg Keene and the 2022 Brewski Park 

Wiffleball Tournament Community 
 

  

 

 
 

Finn, 15, is a fishing fanatic. Ever since he was little, he has been 
fascinated by fishing. He loves Sharknado, Extreme Fishing with 
Robson Green, and, of course, fishing with his family. For Finn, the 
focus that fishing requires helps take his mind off of the challenges 
he faces due to refractory epilepsy. When thinking about what to 
wish for, Finn shared, “I’d really love to catch a big fish.” And he did, 
through his wish for a Martha’s Vineyard fishing experience!  
 
The Martha's Vineyard fishing community warmly welcomed Finn 
and his family. He spent two days on the water as part of the 
Martha’s Vineyard Striped Bass and Bluefish Fishing Derby, where 
he won second place for catching a 3.78-pound bonito. Later in the 
trip, Finn reeled in even more excitement with a 165-pound brown 
shark, leaving everyone speechless. “Getting the shark was my 
favorite part because of the blisters on my hand,” Finn said. Being 
able to enjoy some major fishing achievements on the water far 
from medical worries was Finn’s biggest catch of all. Thank you for 
your support in enabling Finn to experience his thrilling wish.  
 

Finn’s Big Catch 
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


